
 

 

May 28, 2015 

 

     BY COURIER & RESS 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, Ontario 

M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re: EB-2015-0041 

Panhandle 2015 Replacement Project 

 

Union has reviewed Board Staff’s submissions regarding the construction of the proposed pipeline.  

Union acknowledges Board Staff’s support for the application, and agrees that no concerns have 

been raised regarding the project.   

 

Union can also accept the proposed Conditions of Approval.  Union agrees with Board Staff that 

the list of items that Union attached to its response to Board Staff Interrogatory 5 should not be 

attached to the Conditions of Approval.   Union provided this list as examples of triggers where 

notification to the Board would be required. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

[Original Signed By] 

 

 

William T. Wachsmuth, 

Senior Administrator, Regulatory Projects 

 

 

 

cc: Pascale Duguay, Ontario Energy Board 

Zora Crnojacki, OPCC  


